
 

Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District 
560 Magnolia Avenue ꞏ Beaumont, CA 92223 ꞏ (951) 845-9581 ꞏ www.bcvwd.org 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – MARCH 13, 2024 at 6 P.M. 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CONCERNING PROPOSED CHANGES TO 

DISTRICT RULES AND REGULATIONS GOVERNING WATER SERVICE – PART 
5: CHARGES: MISCELLANEOUS FEES (ADMINISTRATIVE COST RECOVERIES) 

Wednesday, March 13, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 
Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District  /  560 Magnolia Avenue, Beaumont, CA 92223 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that BCVWD is considering modifying miscellaneous fees. 

Reason for proposed fees and charges and basis for charges: BCVWD is committed to providing 
safe and reliable water services in a cost-effective manner while protecting water resources and 
the public’s health. Costs of materials, labor, and operations have increased. The District must 
modify some of its fees and charges to reflect current costs of providing services, bring fees closer 
to full cost recovery, and assure that costs are being recovered from those who incur the expense 
of providing the service.   

 The proposed increases are the result of a detailed budget analysis / update following the 
independent professional Water Financial Plan and Utility Rate Study prepared in 2021 to 
determine the appropriateness of the proposed fees and the fair and equitable allocation of same. 
Upon request, a copy of the Water Financial Plan and Utility Rate Study and 2024 staff report, 
analysis, and proposed fee schedule may be obtained at the District’s Administrative Office 
located at 560 Magnolia Avenue, Beaumont, California, 92223 or by visiting the District website 
at www.bcvwd.org.  

If adopted, the increased fees will become effective beginning April 1, 2024 or as determined by 
the Board of Directors.  

At the date, time and location specified above, the Board of Directors will conduct a Public Hearing 
to consider the proposed increases to fees and charges. The Public Hearing will be to solicit oral 
public testimony and receive written comments. The Board may continue the hearing without 
further written notice. 
 
Written or emailed comments may be submitted to the Board of Directors prior to the hearing. 
Correspondence received during or after the meeting will be distributed to the Board of Directors 
as soon as practicable and retained for the official record. Send comments to: 
 

Executive Assistant / Recording Secretary Lynda Kerney 
Lynda.kerney@bcvwd.gov 

560 Magnolia Ave., Beaumont, CA 92223 
 
Did you know? 

According to state law, BCVWD cannot charge more than the actual cost of providing water 
service. As a not-for-profit government agency, BCVWD is not legally allowed to make a profit.   


